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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

After School Clubs- Reception, Years 1 and 2 

 

We are offering After School Clubs to Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 pupils. The clubs will take place over the 

next half term on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday nights from 3.30 to 4.30pm.  

 

We are offering Sewing Club, Skipping Club and Sports Clubs.  Sports Club will run for 5 weeks from 

Wednesday 7th June until Wednesday 5th July 2023 and will cost £15.00. Sewing and Skipping Clubs will both 

run for 4 weeks from Monday 12th June to Tuesday 4th July and will cost £12.00 for each club.   

 

The children are to be collected prompt at 4.30pm from the Nursery entrance. If your child is not collected 

at this time we will have to place your child into After School Care and you will be a charged for this service.  

Each child should bring a drink (water only) and separate PE clothes (not their school PE kit) to the Sport 

club. 

 

Please do not send any money as this letter is an expression of interest only and you need to wait for 

confirmation of a place and then you can pay online.  All fees must be paid prior to the club starting. The 

money is non-refundable if your child is absent for a week.  

 

Parents are reminded that their child must be interested and want to attend the club as this is not after 

school care. If you would like your child to attend, please fill in the tear off slip and return it to the school 

office by Wednesday 24th May 2023. Please do not put it in your child’s book bag. 

 

Please be aware that our After School Clubs are always very popular and there is a maximum number of 

places in the clubs and we cannot always accommodate all children. 

Yours sincerely  

 
 

Mrs T Allen 

Headteacher 

……………………………………………Reply slip – Tear off……………………………………………………….… 

 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………..                   Class   ……………………………… 

 

 

Would like to attend:     Sewing Club - Monday 

 

   Skipping Club - Tuesday 

      

   Sports Club - Wednesday   

 

 

 


